
Order of Worship
Sixth Sunday after Epiphany
February 13, 2022 10:00 AM

Welcome to this time of worship, as we gather in the name of Jesus Christ.

Prelude Canon George Chadwick
Mark Frazier, organ

*Greeting
In God’s mercy, we are rich.
In Jesus’ love, we are welcomed.
In the Spirit’s peace, we are satisfied.
Come, let us worship our savior and our king!

*Hymn For All You’ve Done

*Opening Prayer
Holy Jesus, week after week you arise,

gathering your people,
proclaiming your word of life,
feeding us with food that is eternal,
sharing your Spirit,
and renewing the face of the earth.

Transform us by your resurrection,
that we may embrace all that you have made
and live toward the justice that you intend. Amen.

Welcome Rev. Nilse Furtado Gilliam

Children’s Message

Anthem Jesus, Name of Wondrous Love Everett Titcomb
Chancel Choir

Scripture 1 Corinthians 15:12-20
The word of God for the people of God.
Thanks be to God.



Sermon Grace Rising Rev. Tracy McNeil Wines

Offering
You are invited to make your offering to support the ministry and mission of Clarendon UMC. You

may text to give at 84321 or go to the Online Worship page of our website
and click “Make your online offering.”

Prayer of the People Rev. Furtado Gilliam

Solo Grace Flows Down Bell/Giglio/Padgett

*Hymn Sing with All the Saints in Glory UMH 702

Benediction Rev. Wines

Postlude Préludium in C Camille Saint-Saëns

Please scroll down for this week's announcements



Clarendon Happenings
Volunteer to Help Young Learners Read
CUMC is offering our support to the students of
Hoffman Boston Elementary School. Education
research confirms that children who read below
grade level in the 2nd or 3rd grade have a very hard
time ever catching up. We want to help them
before they fall too far behind.

The minimum commitment is one day per week for at least one semester. Sessions run
from 4:00 till 4:45 PM Monday through Thursday for simply reading with a student one on
one and chatting about the book(s) and anything else the child wants to discuss!.
There’s a formal process for approving volunteers and a short online training class on
Safe Schools. The School Reading Specialists provide books and coordinate the
schedule for each volunteer.

If you’d like more information or want to volunteer, please contact the office
(office@clarendonumc.org).

Women's Lenten Study Begins February 28
The Women's Monday Morning group will begin a Lenten study on February
28. In Witness at the Cross: A Beginners Guide to Holy Friday, Amy-Jill Levine
shows how the people at the cross each have distinct roles to play. Each
Evangelist presents a distinct picture of the death of Jesus. Each portrays
different individuals and groups of people at the cross, each offers different

images and dialogues, and so from each, we learn how those meanings and messages
across the centuries to any who would come to the cross today.

This six-week study will likely be both in person and virtual. If you are interested, please
contact the office (office@clarendonumc.org) for any questions or to order a book.

All are welcome!

Church office hours: Monday - Thursday, 9AM - 2PM
703-527-8574 or office@ClarendonUMC.org

Items for the Friday email/Clarendon Happenings are due by Noon on Wednesday.
Please submit all calendar and room requests to Fran Underwood at the office email.
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